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Mike Morgan, a Fillmore resident since 1993 and a 
SCRVRHS member since 1996, passed away on       
August 28, 2020.   Mike was an instrumentation and 
electrical systems technician with Imation in Camarillo.  

He also spent time as a signal main-
tainer for the Fillmore & Western 
Railway.  ‘Big’ Mike and his entire 
family have been very active in 
SCRVRHS since their joining.  Mike’s wife Joyce and their daugh-
ters all volunteered their time and dollars to the Society over the 
many years.  In June, 2005 the Society’s new digital theatre was 
named after the Morgans in recognition of their service. Mike also 
served on the SCRVRHS board of directors. Recently confined to a 
power wheelchair after a motorcycle accident, Mike still scooted all 
around to help SCRVRHS with the Rail Festival and other activities. 
Mike always had a smile and a warm greeting.  He will be missed. 


